

Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 8UR. Telephone: 01902 558971



Email: wilkinsonprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Website: www.wilkinsonprimaryschool.co.uk

Monday 9th September 2024

Dear Parents and carers,

Across the EYFS, we take part in "Outdoor Learning Wednesday". Outdoor Learning provides a wide range of opportunities to develop your child's confidence, understanding of the world, physical development, communication and problem-solving skills.

Although we do provide access to the outdoor environment on a daily basis (no matter the weather), we have found that dedicating a full day for outdoor activities and exploration has had a huge impact on the children's learning and development.

Our Outdoor Learning Wednesday's will begin on Wednesday 18th September.

On this day, we kindly ask that your child comes to school wearing a warm, waterproof coat with a hood, trousers or leggings, their school shirt, school jumper and their tie. Please note that dresses and skirts are not appropriate to wear on this day.

Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing appropriate footwear such as trainers or boots. We ask that your child brings a pair of wellies (labelled with their name inside) in a carrier bag. The wellies will remain in school and will be sent home at the end of each term.

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask Mrs Rehman or Mrs Cowern.

Many thanks for your support,

The Reception Team













